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Memo 
 

 
Date: 30 May 2023 
 

To: Mayor, City Council and Staff 
 

Cc: File 
 

From: Brad Wilson, City Recorder 
 

RE: Fraud Risk Training 
 
 
Each year the Utah State Auditor requires that local governments complete a fraud risk assessment. 
The assessment has various questions and assigns points for each question that is answered 
positively. A maximum of 395 points can be obtained. Midway City obtained 330 points in 2022 which 
indicated a low fraud risk level (A copy of the 2022 assessment is attached). 
 
The Utah Local Governments Trust (ULGT), the City’s insurer and risk manager, now requires that its 
members have a score of 356 on the assessment. After reviewing the assessment requirements in 
detail, the City’s current IT & computer security policy qualifies for 5 points. The services provided by 
Child Richards CPAs and Advisors qualifies as an internal audit function and an additional 20 points. 
The City is also implementing a hotline for 20 points. These additions will meet the ULGT requirement. 
 
The City can obtain the full 395 points if the governing body members complete Introductory Training 
for Municipal Officials at www.training.auditor.utah.gov. This training must be completed every four 
years. You can complete the training before June 30th and provide a copy of the certificate to Mayor 
Johnson. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 






